
September 3, 2019 
 

Dear Families, 
   
Welcome to Third Grade!  I have been very busy creating a 
pleasant and engaging learning environment for the students and 
have been eagerly anticipating this school year!  
 
This is my ninth year teaching at Bailey Elementary.  Previously, I 
taught 5th grade in Portland, Oregon for nine years. I consider 
myself fortunate to be among such a professional faculty, 
wonderful students, and involved and interested parents.  
 
I realize that teaching your child is a privilege, as well as a 
tremendous responsibility. I will do my best to ensure that each 
student has a motivating and safe learning experience in the 
classroom. It is important that we work as partners in creating 
a positive learning experience for your child and helping them 
work towards academic success. 
 
Using classdojo®, I will keep you informed of assignments and 
topics that are covered in class.  At home, please engage in 
conversations with your student about his/her day, make 
certain they have completed their homework assignments, read 
each night, and help them study their spelling and 
multiplication.  In addition, please make certain to sign their 
behavior log and reading log each day.  Parental involvement 
is the key to your child’s success! 
 
If you have any questions please contact me via email 
stephanie.masseyyochim@ppsd.org or classdojo® 
Thank you for your support!  I know we are going to have a great 
year! 
 
Warmly, 
 
Stephanie Yochim 


